
Suspension of Operations and Silent STA Request - W18DQ-D 
 
W18DQ-D, Facility ID 181871, Santa Isabel, PR, hereby notifies 
suspension of operations as of September 2, 2022, and requests a 
five-month Silent STA, as the station is being relocated to a new site, 
for which it got FCC CP authorization. Given the need to allow time for 
processing of local permits, lease agreement, disassembling the 
existing facility, acquiring additional necessary hardware and contract 
the technical personnel to accomplish the site change, a five-month 
Silent STA is hereby requested. Should the station be able to construct 
the new proposed facility and return W18DQ-D on the air sooner, it 
will do so and notify the Commission. 


